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19 April 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Big Breakfast IGCSE Mathematics Revision Sessions 
 
The Maths Department will again be running two Big Breakfast Revision Sessions for boys that are 
sitting the IGCSE Mathematics exams this summer. 
 
These sessions will run on the two mornings that the boys sit the Mathematics exams and will be an 
opportunity for the Maths Department to: 

• Give the boys some final hints and tips for how to be successful in these exams 
• Remind them of where common mistakes can be made 
• Detail effective exam technique 
• Provide an opportunity to ask any last minute questions  
• Reward all their hard work with some cake! 

 
In the past, we have also found that these sessions help to calm any nerves that the boys may have, 
and focus their minds to the mathematics that they need to do. 
 
The sessions are: 
 Thursday 26 May 8:00am (for an 8:15am start) to 8:45am in the Drama Studio 

Thursday 9 June 8:00am (for an 8:15am start) to 8:45am in the Drama Studio 
 
There will be no charge for these sessions, but we would like an indication of numbers, so if your son is 
keen to come along please can he return the slip below to his maths teacher before he goes on study 
leave. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs J Barrett 
Head of Mathematics 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Big Breakfast IGCSE Mathematics Revision Sessions - 26 May and 9 June 2016 
 
My son would like to attend these revision sessions. 
 
 
 
Student’s Name: …………………………………………………….. Form: …………  


